
 

PSSC Meeting 
Monday, October 16th, 2017  

6:30 – 7:30  
Barnhill Memorial School 

Room 30 
 

 

 

 

 

The PSSC is an active committee whose purpose is to 

advise the Principal in the development of school 

policies, to review the School Improvement Plan, to 

review report cards and assessment data, and also to 

communicate with the District Education Council. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Jill 

Ferguson at 658-5971 or via email at  

 Jill.Ferguson@nbed.nb.ca. 
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